Alfred University School of Art and Design to host BFA Thesis Exhibitions
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Artwork displayed at the 2017
BFA Thesis Exhibitions

ALFRED, NY - Candidates for the Bachelor of Fine Arts degree from Alfred University’s School of Art and Design
will showcase their work at the annual BFA Thesis Exhibitions on Saturday, May 5.

The BFA Thesis Exhibitions will be held from 4-7 p.m. Seniors will open their exhibitions at various sites throughout
campus — in the McGee Pavilion, Harder Hall, Binns-Merrill Hall — and the Cohen Studios at 55 N. Main St., Alfred.

The exhibitions are a requirement for graduation from the School of Art and Design. They have become a major
attraction for art enthusiasts drawn to Alfred for the opportunity to view and purchase work by some of the country’s
most promising young artists. Work displayed at the thesis exhibitions represent a diverse number of mediums and
genres, including ceramics, painting, sculpture, photography, printmaking, video, sonic arts, interactive media, graphic
design and drawing.

The BFA Thesis Exhibitions are free and open to the public. All work will remain on display through Saturday, May
12, at 3 p.m.



